Carolyn Beams

DTG to do the complete investigation sounds like a terrible idea. The Dept of Ecology should be
investigating along with DTG to correct these problems. As a land owner with a well for our
household nearby, my concern now is whether or not the groundwater has been contaminated as a
result of someone's negligence. This needs to be addressed as well.



